
 
 

 

Notice of Public Hearings 

 

 

The City of Woodcreek has received an amended Concept Plan Application and a Site 

Development Permit Application from Camp Young Judaea, Inc. 5410 Bellaire Blvd., Suite 207, 

Bellaire, Texas, 77401.  The proposed development is for a housing project for campers, staff, 

and retreat guests located at Camp Young Judaea in Woodcreek, TX. 

 

On Thursday, April 6, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., the Woodcreek Planning and Zoning Commission will 

conduct a public hearing concerning these applications and make a recommendation to City 

Council.  On Wednesday, April 19, 2017 at 6:30 p.m., the Woodcreek City Council will conduct 

a public hearing during a special meeting concerning these applications.  The public hearings 

will occur at Woodcreek City Hall, 41 Champions Circle, Woodcreek, TX  78676. 

 

The public is encouraged to attend and make comments.  Comments may also be mailed to the 

above address or emailed to woodcreek@woodcreektx.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


